
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with a Turkmen delegation discusses peaceful
coexistence and resettlement of displaced families

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received a

delegation of Turkmen of the city of Tuzkhermatu on Saturday 17/3/2018,

His eminence with the Turkmen delegation discussed peaceful coexistence in the city and the

importance of calm in preparation for the upcoming elections.

His eminence indicated that coexistence in demographically diverse cities is true and not to be

skipped, called for resettlement displaced families to all cities. And all political, social

and tribal actors are responsible of displaced families’ resettlement, protection and provide

the ideal atmosphere for their return, plus the importance of overcoming differences of the

past and starting to invest the positive reality in Iraq.


